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| am STRONGLY OPPOSED to SB 210.

At a time when our constitution is being dismantled, rights are being revoked,
disinformation is rampant and the sewer clown circus is running amok in the White
House, we have much larger issues to contend with that taking yet MORE rights
away from Oregonians. Voting by mail is secure. There are virtually no instances of
fraud or abuse. David Brock Smith should be ashamed to even attempt to introduce
this bill!

I'm old enough to remember the difficulties of voting in person as a working mother.
By repealing our rights to vote by mail, it will be more difficult for working people,
those in rural counties far from voting places, the elderly and disabled to vote. That
may be the goal, but | resist!

Please kill this ridiculous waste of taxpayers' money!

Charyl Ray



